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Put A Li’ttle Sunsh;'ner In Your Smfle

October 30, 2003

Division of Corporations

409 East Gaines Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Re: Request for Waiver
To Whom it May Concern,

The Uniform Business Report (UBR) forms were never received for
Dental Management Systems INC, Sunshine Dental Centers, P.A. and
Just Dentures INC. we there for request a waiver of the deadline

" penalty fee.

If you should have any questions please contact me at 239-454-8571 or
via e-mail: tomvanpelt@earthlink.net.

Sincerely,

—DhoreneorR kR

Thomas A Van Peit

CO0
Dental Management Systems, INC

9250 Coliege Parkway, Unit 1 « Font Myers, FL 33319 - 239-437-4014 - Fax 239-437-0306
1616 W. Cape Coral Pkwy. Unit 115 - Cape Coral, FL 33814 « 239-549-7771 » Fax 239-549-1483
2307 Estero Boulvard - Fort Myers Beach, FL 33931 + 238-765-5555 » Fax 239-765-5557



UNSHINE

DENTAL CENTERS, PA. °

<~ PutALittle Sunshine In Your Smnile

o ‘November 18, 2003
- Division of Corp’oratie:n:s
409 East Gaines Street .
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Re: Letter Number 903A00060956 Sunshme Dental Centers PA

~To Whom it May Coﬁeem,

We have received a letter returning our Uniform Business Report reference Florida Department of State
Letter Number 903 A00060956 dated November 7, 2003. On October 30, 2003 we had 'sent in the UBR
and a letter requesting a waiver of the $600.00 fee due to the fact we did not receive the required forms
and had to go on to the Florida State website to download the Uniform Business Report.’

Upon contacting a Document Specialist we have been instructed to return the original UBR with the
copy of our original letter requesting-the waiver and the UBR would be processed and the $600.00 fee
would be walved

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter clearing this is quite important to us.

If you should have any questioris please feel free to contact me at 239-454-3650.

. Sincerely,

Louis F. Rosellini :
CEO Dm™msg -

9250 College Parkway, Unit 1 « Fort Myers, FL 33919 = 239-437-4014 + Fax 239-437-0308
1616 W. Cape Coral Pkwy. Unit 115 « Cape Coral, FL-33914 « 239-548-7771 « Fax 239-549-1483
2307 Estero Boulvard « Fort Myers Beach, FL 33931 » 239-765-5555 « Fax 238-765-5557



